Geneva Police Department is accepting applications for the position of Deputy Marshal.  Applications are available at the police department or town hall during normal business hours.  The application process will close Friday January 24th at 4:00 p.m.  Questions can be directed to the Marshal via email at jbooth@adamscounty.in.gov.    
